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Ace of Shades Amanda Foody 2018-04-10 “Ace of Shades has
it all …an utter delight.”—Claire Legrand, New York
Times bestselling author of Furyborn From the New York
Times bestselling coauthor of All of Us Villains.
Welcome to the City of Sin, where casino families reign,
gangs infest the streets…and secrets hide in every
shadow. New Reynes, the so-called City of Sin, is no
place for a properly raised young lady. But when her
mother goes missing, Enne Salta must leave her finishing
school—and her reputation—behind to follow her mother’s
trail in the city where no one survives uncorrupted.
Frightened and alone, Enne’s only clue leads her to Levi
Glaiyser—a street lord and a con man in desperate need
of the compensation Enne offers. Their search sends this
unlikely duo through glamorous casinos, illicit
cabarets, and into the clutches of a ruthless Mafia
donna. But as Levi’s enemies close in on them, a deadly
secret from Enne’s past comes to light and she must
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surrender herself to the City of Sin — to a vicious game
of execution… Where the players never win. Praise for
Ace of Shades: “A rich, satisfying, complicated story.
One of the best fantasy series I’ve read in
years.”—Christine Lynn Herman, author of The Devouring
Gray "Thieves, rogues, and shady characters have always
fascinated me, and so I enjoyed my dive into the morally
ambiguous world of New Reynes." -New York Times
bestselling author Cinda Williams Chima The Shadow Game
Series: Ace of Shades King of Fools Queen of Volts
The Devil's Revolver V. S. McGrath 2017-09-05 She is
Hettie Alabama — unlikely, scarred, single-minded, and
blood bound to a revolver forged by a demon. The first
book in an epic, magic-clad series featuring the Wild
West reimagined as a crosscultural stereoscope of
interdimensional magic and hardship, The Devil’s
Revolver opens with a shooting competition and takes off
across the landscape after a brutal double murder and
kidnapping — to which revenge is the only answer. Hettie

1/10

Downloaded from unovent.com on October 1, 2022 by guest

Alabama, only seventeen years old, leads her crew of
underdogs with her father’s cursed revolver, magicked to
take a year off her life each time she fires it. It’s no
way for a ranch girl to grow up, but grow up she does,
her scars and determination to rescue her vulnerable
younger sister deepening with every year of life she
loses. A sweeping and high-stakes saga that gilds
familiar Western adventure with powerful magic and
panoramic fantasy, The Devil’s Revolver is the last word
and the blackest hat in the Weird West.
On History Jules Michelet 2013-10-24 Edited by Lionel
Gossman, this volume contains three programmatic essays
by Michelet. The first two are available here for the
first time in English translation. The third, the
Preface to the 1869 edition of the Histoire de France,
originally published in its first English translation by
Edward K. Kaplan in his Michelet’s Poetic Vision (1977),
has been revised by the translator for this volume. One
of the greatest Romantic historians and immensely
popular during his lifetime, Jules Michelet (1798-1874)
fell into disfavour among the positivist historians who
came after him and who regarded his work with disdain as
"literature." In the 1920s and 30s, however, he began to
be rediscovered and rehabilitated by the members of the
influential Annales school. The objects of Michelet’s
interest—living conditions, popular mentalities, laws
and the arts, the historian’s relation to the objects of
his study, no less than political history—have since
come to occupy a central place in modern historical
research. A free online-only supplement contains an
essay on Michelet by John Stuart Mill from the Edinburgh
Review (January 1844) and several studies of Michelet by
Lionel Gossman.
Runebreaker Alex R. Kahler 2018-12-01 Magic is sin Aidan
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desires only one thing: to rule. Arrogant, headstrong
and driven by the element of Fire, he will stop at
nothing to bring the evil Howls that destroyed Scotland
to their knees. But Fire is a treacherous element, and
the very magic that brought him to power could burn his
world to ash. Especially with the blood of his fellow
Hunters on his hands. Driven by a bloodlust he can’t
control and dark whispers that may not be entirely in
his head, he and his magic-eschewing friend Kianna will
do whatever it takes to liberate their broken world.
Even at the risk of confronting the Church. Even at the
risk of losing his humanity. But power isn’t the only
thing on Aidan’s mind. He’s falling for the intoxicating
Tomas, an Incubus who offers everything Aidan desires.
For a price. And if that price burns the world down,
well…Aidan is used to playing with Fire.
Light Years from Home Mike Chen 2022-01-25 Don't miss
this Most Anticipated novel, as selected by BookRiot •
The Portalist • IO9 • BookBub • SheReads •
BiblioLifestyle • Den of Geek • GeekDad “A rich
backstory… a highly satisfying ending… All the stars for
Chen's warmhearted space-travel story.” –Kirkus, starred
review Every family has issues. Most can’t blame them on
extraterrestrials. Evie Shao and her sister, Kass,
aren’t on speaking terms. Fifteen years ago on a family
camping trip, their father and brother vanished. Their
dad turned up days later, dehydrated and confused—and
convinced he'd been abducted by aliens. Their brother,
Jakob, remained missing. The women dealt with it very
differently. Kass, suspecting her college-dropout twin
simply ran off, became the rock of the family. Evie
traded academics to pursue alien conspiracy theories,
always looking for Jakob. When Evie's UFO network
uncovers a new event, she goes to investigate. And
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discovers Jakob is back. He's different—older, stranger,
and talking of an intergalactic war—but the tensions
between the siblings haven't changed at all. If the
family is going to come together to help Jakob, then
Kass and Evie are going to have to fix their issues, and
fast. Because the FBI is after Jakob, and if their
brother is telling the truth, possibly an entire space
armada, too. The perfect combination of action,
imagination and heart, Light Years from Home is a
touching drama about a challenge as difficult as saving
the galaxy: making peace with your family…and yourself.
"With heart and insight...Chen crosses the stakes and
imagination of a space opera with the emotional depth
and intricacy of a family drama." —Erika Swyler,
bestselling author of Light from Other Stars
Promise of Wrath Steve McHugh 2016-11-08 A powerful
sorcerer. A forgotten past. Hellequin is back, and the
end is near. A terrible storm is brewing in London, and
Nathan Garrett, the sorcerer known as Hellequin, is the
only one who can stop it. But his enemies have other
plans. Harnessing the power of an ancient stone tablet,
they cast Nate and his allies into another realm, where
a bloody conflict rages between creatures twisted by
magic. Meanwhile, with his friends' lives in danger,
Nate must put centuries of differences aside, and place
his trust in one of his greatest foes. Time is running
out. Trapped and outnumbered, Nate must use all his wits
and power to survive and find his way home before his
enemies start a war that could destroy everything he
holds close. Welcome to the penultimate chapter of the
Hellequin Chronicles.
Prison of Hope Steve McHugh 2015-04-14 Long ago,
Olympian gods imprisoned the demon Pandora in a
human—Hope—creating a creature whose only purpose was
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chaos and death. Remorseful, the gods locked Pandora
away in Tartarus, ruled by Hades. Now, centuries later,
Pandora escapes. Nate Garrett, a 1,600-year-old
sorcerer, is sent to recapture her and discovers her
plan to disrupt the 1936 Berlin Olympic Games, killing
thousands in a misplaced quest for vengeance. Fast
forward to modern-day Berlin, where Nate has agreed to
act as guardian on a school trip to Germany to visit
Hades at the entrance to Tartarus. When Titan King
Cronus becomes the second ever to escape Tartarus, Nate
is forced to track him down and bring him back, to avert
a civil war between those who would use his escape to
gain power. Prison of Hope is the fourth book in the
highly acclaimed and action-packed dark urban fantasy
series, the Hellequin Chronicles.
Runemaker Alex R. Kahler 2019-12-03 The end is here.
Tenn thought the spirits wanted him to find his fellow
Hunter, Aidan, to win the war against the undead. But
with Aidan on the brink of self-destruction and Tenn
reeling from his lover’s spite, their fated convergence
seems far from promising. Especially because Aidan no
longer appears to be fighting for the living. With the
Dark Lady whispering commands and Tom‡s guiding his
hand, Aidan slips deeper into darkness. And while the
world rallies for its final battle against the Dark
Lady’s minions, Tenn finds himself torn between saving
the boy who’s slipping away and fulfilling a prophecy he
can’t understand—one that will require him to harness
the most powerful magic the world has ever seen: the
Sphere of Maya. And depending on who unleashes its
power, that magic could either save humanity…or erase
it.
Scorched Shadows Steve McHugh 2017-12-19 In the final
chapter of the Hellequin Chronicles, secrets will be
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revealed, friendships tested, and destinies fulfilled.
Avalon is under siege. A shadowy cabal, headed by a
mysterious figure known only as "My Liege," has launched
a series of deadly attacks across the globe, catching
innocent human bystanders in the crossfire. Emerging
from the debris of battle, Nate Garrett, the sixteenhundred-year-old sorcerer also called Hellequin, and his
friends must stop My Liege once and for all. But
powerful forces stand in their way. To save Avalon, they
will need to enlist the help of Mordred, once Nate's
greatest nemesis, now his most formidable ally. But
Mordred is grappling with a dark prophecy that could
spell Nate's doom... The fate of the world hangs in the
balance. Even if Nate can halt the war, will there be
anything left worth saving?
A Beginning at the End Mike Chen 2020-01-14 How do you
start over after the end of the world? "Not just an
apocalyptic thriller, but also a timely reminder of what
is most important in life--family, love, and hope." -Peng Shepherd, author of The Book of M Six years after a
global pandemic wiped out most of the planet's
population, the survivors are rebuilding the country,
split between self-governing cities, hippie communes and
wasteland gangs.In postapocalyptic San Francisco, former
pop star Moira has created a new identity to finally
escape her past--until her domineering father launches a
sweeping public search to track her down. Desperate for
a fresh start herself, jaded event planner Krista
navigates the world on behalf of those too traumatized
to go outside, determined to help everyone move on--even
if they don't want to. Rob survived the catastrophe with
his daughter, Sunny, but lost his wife. When strict
government rules threaten to separate parent and child,
Rob needs to prove himself worthy in the city's eyes by
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connecting with people again.Krista, Moira, Rob and
Sunny are brought together by circumstance, and their
lives begin to twine together. But when reports of
another outbreak throw the fragile society into panic,
the friends are forced to finally face everything that
came before--and everything they still stand to lose.
Because sometimes having one person is enough to keep
the world going.
Crimes Against Magic Steve McHugh 2013 How do you keep
the people you care about safe from enemies you can't
remember? Ten years ago, Nate Garrett awoke on a cold
warehouse floor with no memory of his past and the only
clues to his identity a piece of paper with his name on
it and a propensity toward magic. Now he's a powerful
sorcerer and a successful thief for hire, but it turns
out that those who stole his memories aren't done with
him yet. When they cause a job to go bad, threatening a
sixteen-year-old girl, Nate swears to protect her. But
with his enemies closing in and the barrier holding back
his memories beginning to crumble, Nate is forced to
confront his forgotten life in the hope of stopping an
enemy he can't remember. Crimes Against Magic is a dark,
fast-paced urban fantasy torn between modern-day London
and fifteenth-century France.
Taste of Darkness Maria V. Snyder 2018-05-01 Dive into
the compelling mystical world of the Healer series by
New York Times bestselling author Maria V. Snyder. She’s
fought death and won. But how can she fight her fears?
Avry knows hardship and trouble. She fought the plague
and survived. She took on King Tohon and defeated him.
But now her heart-mate, Kerrick, is missing, and Avry
fears he’s gone forever. But there’s a more immediate
threat. The Skeleton King plots to claim the Fifteen
Realms for his own. With armies in disarray and the dead
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not staying down, Avry’s healing powers are needed now
more than ever. Torn between love and loyalty, Avry must
choose her path carefully. For the future of her world
depends on her decision… Originally published in 2014
A Glimmer of Hope Steve McHugh 2018-09 From Steve
McHugh, the bestselling author of The Hellequin
Chronicles, comes a new urban fantasy series packed with
mystery, action, and, above all, magic. Layla Cassidy
has always wanted a normal life, and the chance to put
her father's brutal legacy behind her. And in her final
year of university she's finally found it. Or so she
thinks. But when Layla accidentally activates an ancient
scroll, she is bestowed with an incredible, inhuman
power. She plunges into a dangerous new world, full of
mythical creatures and menace--all while a group of
fanatics will stop at nothing to turn her abilities to
their cause. To protect those she loves most, Layla must
take control of her new powers...before they destroy
her. All is not yet lost--there is a light shining, but
Layla must survive long enough to see it.
Winter's Heat Denise Domning 2014-02-11 A PROUD WOMAN AN
ARROGANT MAN A BRUTAL TIME Her years in a nunnery taught
Rowena of Benfield many things, but not how to be a wife
to the powerful lord who claims her as his bride. She
vows never to submit to this aloof and ruthless man.
Rannulf of Graistan has been a woman's fool once before
and has sworn to never be again, but he cannot refuse
the rich estate that this marriage brings him. But a
tide of treachery is rising around them and their only
hope lies in daring to trust and to love
unconditionally.
Night of a Thousand Stars Deanna Raybourn 2018-01-01
Return to a Jazz Age tale of grand adventure by New York
Times bestselling author Deanna Raybourn On the verge of
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a stilted life as an aristocrat’s wife, Poppy Hammond
does the only sensible thing—she flees the chapel in her
wedding gown. Assisted by the handsome curate who calls
himself Sebastian Cantrip, she spirits away to her
estranged father’s quiet country village, pursued by the
family she left in uproar. But when the dust of her
broken engagement settles and Sebastian disappears under
mysterious circumstances, Poppy discovers there is more
to her hero than it seems. With only her feisty lady’s
maid for company, Poppy secures employment and travels
incognita—east across the seas, chasing a hunch and the
whisper of clues. Danger abounds beneath the canopies of
the silken city, and Poppy finds herself in the perilous
sights of those who will stop at nothing to recover a
fabled ancient treasure. Torn between allegiance to her
kindly employer and a dashing, shadowy figure, Poppy
will risk it all as she attempts to unravel a much
larger plan—one that stretches to the very heart of the
British government, and one that could endanger
everything, and everyone, that she holds dear. “Raybourn
skillfully balances humor and earnest, deadly drama,
creating well-drawn characters and a rich setting.”
—Publishers Weekly on Dark Road to Darjeeling Originally
published in 2014
Hearts at Stake Alyxandra Harvey 2018-11-20 The first
novel in a YA fantasy romance series featuring “vampires
with bite and girls who bite back. A witty, exhilarating
and fresh take on an old tale” (Kelley Armstrong). On
her sixteenth birthday, Solange Drake is going to die .
. . But that’s okay. As the only daughter ever born to
an ancient vampire dynasty, Solange’s sweet sixteen just
means she will fully come into her own as an immortal.
Unfortunately, it also means a lot of people both dead
and undead are now watching her. Especially Kieran
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Black—a vengeful agent with an anti-vampire league who
blames Solange’s family for his father’s death. Luckily,
Solange has her human best friend, Lucy, who tries to
help her have as normal a life as possible, despite her
overprotective brothers and the politics of the undead
realm. But when Solange is abducted by a power-hungry
vampire queen, it will take all her friends—as well as
the daring and dangerous Kieran—to rescue her before she
loses her eternal life . . . In this “action-packed”
(School Library Journal) story of love, loyalty, and
blood ties, Alyxandra Harvey kicks off a saga of thrills
with a nail-biter—and a neck-biter—that will have
readers eager to devour the rest of the series. Hearts
at Stake is the 1st book in the Drake Chronicles, which
also includes Blood Feud and Out for Blood.
Whitsborough C. A. Rene 2022-02-26
Wild Hearts (Secrets and Lies, Book 1) Sharon Sala
2015-04-01 www.SharonSala.net Past Sins Cast a Long
Shadow
With Silent Screams Steve McHugh 2014-02-18 An old
nemesis brings a new threat to Nate Garrett who must
find the connection between several murder victims, a
madman, and an alchemist in order to save his world.
Sex Chronicles Zane 2008-08-05 New York Times
bestselling author Zane presents a tantalizing short
story collection, Zane's Sex Chronicles, which is now
the basis of the Cinemax series Zane's Sex Chronicles -the first urban erotic series on television. The series
calls for a sexual revolution and brings forth our
favorite characters -- Patience James aka Zane,
Maricruz, Lyric, Eboni, and Ana Marie -- as a force to
be reckoned with as they balance common day-to-day
issues, a slew of hot sex, and the fine men in the big
city. Learn more about their backgrounds in this special
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tie-in edition. Like the series, Zane's Sex Chronicles
is about empowerment and liberation -- both in and out
of the bedroom. Pleasurable from beginning to end, this
anthology brings together fifteen hunger-inducing
stories from the original bestselling editions of The
Sex Chronicles: Shattering the Myth and Gettin' Buck
Wild: Sex Chronicles II. Zane's Sex Chronicles weaves
together a compilation of bold characters and
provocative stories of passion and intoxicating
eroticism to seduce both men and women.
Just Breathe Susan Wiggs 2013-07-30 When cartoonist
Sarah Moon is faced with her cancer survivor husband's
infidelity, she returns home to California, where she
discovers that unexpected change and an old flame can be
like a breath of fresh air for both her body and soul.
Finding the Light C. A. Rene 2020-06-15
Fahrenheit 451 Ray Bradbury 1951 A totalitarian regime
has ordered all books to be destroyed, but one of the
book burners suddenly realizes their merit.
Metropolis Thea von Harbou 2015-05-20 This Weimar-era
novel of a futuristic society, written by the
screenwriter for the iconic 1927 film, was hailed by
noted science-fiction authority Forrest J. Ackerman as
"a work of genius."
Sorcery Reborn Steve McHugh 2019-11-28 He doesn't need a
weapon. He is the weapon. After losing his powers in an
epic battle between good and evil, former sorcerer Nate
Garrett finds himself living as a humble human in
Clockwork, Oregon. While the world thinks Nate is dead,
his friends continue to fight against Avalon and the
evil it's intent on spreading. Avalon's forces turn up
in Clockwork, and Nate's frustration grows with every
passing day his magic doesn't return. He finds himself
trying to stop Avalon's plans while hiding from enemies
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who would destroy everything in their path to see him
dead. Avalon's darkness begins to threaten the people
Nate cares about, and an old nemesis returns; magic or
no magic, he has no choice but to fight. But will Nate
see his magical powers reborn before the entire town-and everyone he loves--is destroyed?
Poison Study Maria V. Snyder 2012-08-15 From New York
Times Bestselling Author Maria V. Snyder Choose: a quick
death… or slow poison… Locked deep in the palace dungeon
for killing her abuser, Yelena knows she’ll never be
free again. The laws in Ixia are strict, and murderers
must be executed, no matter the reason. But just as
she’s resigned herself to her fate, she’s offered an
extraordinary reprieve. As the food taster, Yelena will
eat the best meals, have rooms in the palace—and risk
assassination by anyone trying to kill the Commander of
Ixia. To make matters worse, the chief of security
deliberately feeds her Butterfly’s Dust, and only by
appearing for her daily antidote will she delay an
agonizing death from the poison. As Yelena tries to
escape her new dilemma, disasters keep mounting. Rebels
plot to seize Ixia and Yelena develops magical powers
she can’t control. Her life is threatened again, and in
order to survive, she must unravel the secrets behind
the past she’s been running from. The Chronicles of Ixia
Series by Maria V Snyder Book One: Poison Study Book
Two: Magic Study Book Three: Fire Study Book Four: Storm
Glass Book Five: Sea Glass Book Six: Spy Glass Book
Seven: Shadow Study Book Eight: Night Study Book Nine:
Dawn Study
Nevernight Jay Kristoff 2016-08-09 Nevernight is the
first in an epic new fantasy series from the New York
Times bestselling author, Jay Kristoff. In a land where
three suns almost never set, a fledgling killer joins a
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school of assassins, seeking vengeance against the
powers who destroyed her family. Daughter of an executed
traitor, Mia Corvere is barely able to escape her
father’s failed rebellion with her life. Alone and
friendless, she hides in a city built from the bones of
a dead god, hunted by the Senate and her father’s former
comrades. But her gift for speaking with the shadows
leads her to the door of a retired killer, and a future
she never imagined. Now, a sixteen year old Mia is
apprenticed to the deadliest flock of assassins in the
entire Republic — the Red Church. Treachery and trials
await her with the Church’s halls, and to fail is to
die. But if she survives to initiation, Mia will be
inducted among the chosen of the Lady of Blessed Murder,
and one step closer to the only thing she desires.
Revenge.
The End of Books--or Books Without End? J. Yellowlees
Douglas 2001 An exploration of the possibilities of
hypertext fiction as art form and entertainment
Born of Hatred Steve McHugh 2013-09-17 Nathan Garrett is
asked to help a friend find a serial killer whose
gruesome patterns reveal pure evil. Though Nate is
powerful, he fears he may be defeated until he remembers
why his enemies will not triumph.
Lies Ripped Open Steve McHugh 2015-08-25 Over a hundred
years have passed since a group of violent killers went
on the rampage, murdering innocent victims for fun. But
even back then, sorcerer Nate Garrett, aka Hellequin,
knew there was more to it than simple savage pleasure-souls were being stolen. Nate's discovery of the souls'
use, and of those supporting the group's plan, made him
question everything he believed. Now the group Nate
thought long dead is back. Violent, angry, and hell-bent
on revenge, they have Hellequin firmly in their sights.
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And if he won't come willingly, they'll take those
closest to him first. The battle begins again.
The Red Harlequin - Book 1 of Masks and Chromes Roberto
Ricci 2012-06-01 "Every society honors its live
conformists and its dead troublemakers." In an ancient
world divided by colors, where everyone wears masks,
superstitions abound, and mysterious creatures called
the Harlequins exist... Here, a clever teen of the Black
Chromes named Asheva loses everything he's ever known
and embarks on a treacherous and exciting journey that
takes him through the wild forests of the Black Nation
to the vast plains of Ayas, a Blue Chrome city of
astounding beauty, where further danger lies. But the
journey will also result in an astounding truth, when
Asheva ultimately discovers that beneath the masks all
Chromes wear, nothing is what it seems.
The Darkest Seduction Gena Showalter 2016-08-15 Though
they carry an eternal curse, the Lords of the Underworld
are irresistibly seductive—and unimaginably powerful…
Don't miss a single book in this stunning paranormal
series from New York Times bestselling author Gena
Showalter! Possessed by the demon of Promiscuity,
immortal warrior Paris is irresistibly seductive—but his
potent allure comes at a terrible price. Every night he
must bed someone new, or weaken and die. And the woman
he craves above all others is the one woman he'd thought
was forever beyond his reach…until now. Newly possessed
by the demon of Wrath, Sienna Blackstone is racked by a
ruthless need to punish those around her. Yet in Paris's
arms, the vulnerable beauty finds soul-searing passion
and incredible peace. Until a blood feud between ancient
enemies heats up. Will the battle against gods, angels
and creatures of the night bind them eternally—or tear
them apart? Book 9 of Lords of the Underworld.
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Originally published in 2012.
Play Dead Harlan Coben 2010-09-28 The worlds of
celebrity and sports are brilliantly dissected and
turned upside down in the debut thriller from the
bestselling author and creator of the hit Netflix drama
The Stranger. Theirs was a marriage made in tabloid
heaven, but no sooner had supermodel Laura Ayars and
Celtics star David Baskin said “I do” than tragedy
struck. While honeymooning on Australia’s Great Barrier
Reef, David went out for a swim—and never returned. Now
widowed and grieving, Laura has a thousand questions and
no answers. Her search for the truth will draw her into
a web of lies and deception that stretches back thirty
years—while on the court at Boston Garden, a rookie
phenom makes his spectacular debut...
The Late Age of Print Theodore G. Striphas 2011 Here,
the author assesses our modern book culture by focusing
on five key elements including the explosion of retail
bookstores like Barnes & Noble and Borders, and the
formation of the Oprah Book Club.
Nevernight (The Nevernight Chronicle, Book 1) Jay
Kristoff 2016-08-11 From New York Times bestselling
author, Jay Kristoff, comes a dangerous new fantasy
world and a heroine edged in darkness.
The Iron Flower Laurie Forest 2018-09-18 The New York
Times bestselling series! Dark forces are on the rise in
this sweeping sequel to The Black Witch by critically
acclaimed author Laurie Forest. Elloren Gardner and her
friends were only seeking to right a few wrongs when
they rescued a Selkie and freed a military dragon. The
last thing they expected was to be thrust into a realmwide underground resistance against Gardnerian conquest.
While the Resistance fights the harsh rulings of the
Mage Council, Gardnerian soldiers descend upon the
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University…led by none other than Lukas Grey, now
commander of the nearby military base. Though Elloren
tries to keep him at arm’s length, Lukas is determined
to tie himself to her, convinced that she’s the heir to
the power of the Black Witch, a legacy that will decide
the future of Erthia. As his magic calls to her, Elloren
finds it more and more difficult to believe she’s truly
powerless, as her uncle always claimed. Critics are
raving about Laurie Forest’s incredible debut, The Black
Witch: “Forest uses a richly imagined magical world to
offer an uncompromising condemnation of prejudice and
injustice.” —Booklist, starred review “Exquisite
character work, an elaborate mythology, and a
spectacularly rendered universe make this a noteworthy
debut, which argues passionately against fascism and
xenophobia.” —Publishers Weekly, starred review “This
briskly paced, tightly plotted novel enacts the
transformative power of education, creating engaging
characters set in a rich alternative universe with a
complicated history that can help us better understand
our own.” —Kirkus Reviews, starred review Books in The
Black Witch Chronicles: The Black Witch The Iron Flower
The Shadow Wand The Demon Tide Wandfasted (ebook
novella)* Light Mage (ebook novella)* * Also available
in print in The Rebel Mages anthology
Frozen Rage Steve McHugh 2020-09-02 The Realm of Dreich
is a getaway for the rich and powerful, a medievalinspired town in the middle of a vast frozen wilderness.
Now it's the site of a wedding, intended to join two
feuding families who have spent centuries in an uneasy
truce with each other.When Tommy Carpenter asks his best
friend, Nate Garrett, to help him with the security of
the wedding, Nate reluctantly agrees, knowing that it
will be a long weekend of work and, in all probability,
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treachery.It is only a matter of time before members of
each family are found murdered and it is up to Nate and
Tommy to find the killer before more bodies fall,
potentially reigniting a war.
The Black Witch Laurie Forest 2017-05-02 The New York
Times bestselling series! “Maximum suspense, unusual
magic—a whole new, thrilling approach to fantasy!”
—Tamora Pierce, #1 New York Times bestselling author
Powerful magic. A deadly legacy. A world at the edge of
war. Prepare to be spellbound by The Black Witch.
Elloren Gardner is the spitting image of her
grandmother, who drove back the enemy forces in the last
Realm War. But while her people believe she will follow
in her grandmother's footsteps and become the next Black
Witch of prophecy, Elloren is devoid of power in a
society that prizes magical ability above all else. When
she is granted the opportunity to pursue her dream of
becoming an apothecary, Elloren joins her brothers at
Verpax University. But she soon realizes that the
university may be the most treacherous place of all for
the granddaughter of the Black Witch. As evil looms and
the pressure to live up to her heritage builds,
Elloren's best hope of survival may be among a secret
band of rebels…if only she can find the courage to trust
those she’s been taught to fear. Critics are raving
about Laurie Forest’s incredible debut, The Black Witch:
“Forest uses a richly imagined magical world to offer an
uncompromising condemnation of prejudice and injustice.”
—Booklist, starred review “Exquisite character work, an
elaborate mythology, and a spectacularly rendered
universe make this a noteworthy debut, which argues
passionately against fascism and xenophobia.”
—Publishers Weekly, starred review “Briskly paced,
tightly plotted…set in a rich alternative universe with
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a complicated history that can help us better understand
our own.” —Kirkus Reviews, starred review Books in The
Black Witch Chronicles: The Black Witch The Iron Flower
The Shadow Wand The Demon Tide Wandfasted (ebook
novella)* Light Mage (ebook novella)* * Also available
in print in The Rebel Mages anthology
Heartbreak on a Stick Sabrina York 2015-02-05 When AList movie star Jason Sherwood returns to the hometown
that once rejected him, he has one goal in mind: Getting
revenge on the woman who broke his heart so many years
ago. But when he discovers his assumptions about her
were wrong, he only wants to win her back. Hopefully,
it’s not too late. Gina Fox has always pined for her
high school lover…and now he has returned, turning her
world upside down. But life isn't as simple now as it
was then. And she can’t get over the fact that Jason
walked away from her without a word. When he launches a
sultry seduction, she tries, with everything in her, to
resist…because at his core, Jason is nothing but
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heartbreak on a stick.
A Flicker of Steel Steve McHugh 2018 Avalon stands
revealed, but the war is far from over. For Layla
Cassidy, it has only just begun. Thrust into a new world
full of magic and monsters, Layla has finally come to
terms with her supernatural powers--and left her old
life behind. But her enemies are relentless. Sixteen
months after her life changed forever, Layla and her
team are besieged during a rescue attempt gone awry and
must fight their way through to freedom. It turns out
that Avalon has only grown since their last encounter,
adding fresh villains to its horde. Meanwhile,
revelations abound as Layla confronts twists and
betrayals in her own life, with each new detail adding
to the shadow that looms over her. As Layla fights
against the forces of evil, her powers begin to
increase--and she discovers more about the darkness that
lies in her past. As this same darkness threatens her
future, will she be ready to fight for everything she
holds dear?
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